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I cannot express how opposed I am to this proposed legislation. It will not accomplish 

it's stated goals, and seems punitive to law abiding citizens. Indeed, I find it 

personally offensive, and unconstitutional. I am a 73 year old, USMC veteran. Raised 

in the Willamette valley, raised my family here. Life long sportsman, enjoy my pioneer 

license for hunting and fishing in our incredible state. There was nothing wrong with 

our state law's that were in place for decades. 

This is simple fear mongering and will not halt crimes, nor disarm criminals. A waste 

of time and money, at the very least.  


